The initial impetus for the project came from World Popular Foundation (WPF) in their endeavors to improve their programs for young people. They approached Butterfly Works due to our experiences in founding Nairobits, a school for web design and creative computing for young people from slum areas in Nairobi. There are five main groups involved in the project: WSWM development and program teams; Butterfly Works and WPF, Netherlands; the individual schools, teachers and students who use/run the program in Uganda coordinated by SchoolNet Uganda; the SRH partners for knowledge and counseling back up; WIDE and FPA, Uganda; the SRH partner for online counseling; Straight Talk, Uganda; the NairoBits project, who run the pilot in Nairobi, Kenya. Butterfly Works is a non-profit foundation registered in Amsterdam aiming for big changes through small beginnings. Butterfly Workers: Ineke Aquarius, Emer Beamer, Hester Ezra. Project Speaker in Uganda is Mr. Alex Okwaput.
